
Dear IPA Friends, 
  
The Socio-Cultural Commission, Sports Project Team is 
pleased to announce that IPA Section Albania will host the  
 
1st IPA WORLD FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 2025 (7x7) 
 In the historic city of  
Shkoder, Albania from 04 to 08 June 2025.  
 
Please find attached the official programme and regulations of the 
tournament, along with tourist programme. 
 
Promoting gender equality the tournament will have two categories: 

 Men 
 Women 

Deadline for registrations and payment: 

05.03.2025  

* Important notice: 

Registrations should be sent from the National Sections to the following email 
address:  

ipa.wft@gmail.com 

One team per Section is allowed to participate after the approval of the 
Section. 

For further information you can contact to the email above and  

Whatsapp number : +355 67 263 0764 

This information is also found on our International Website:   
 
https://www.ipa-international.org/Events 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Shkoder,Albania in June 2025! 
 
Christos Parginos 
Chairperson SCC 


